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NEW FAMILIES MORNING TEA
Last Friday morning, we had the pleasure of welcoming families who have recently
joined our College community, with students starting in Years 1-6 and 8-12. The event
provided a great opportunity for parents to meet key staff members, learn more about College
life and connect with our Parent Community Network.
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Families enjoyed a relaxed morning over coffee and breakfast while getting to know other parents
who are also new to the school. We appreciate everyone who attended and look forward to seeing
these families become an active part of our school community.
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